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Wednesday 15 November 2023 
 

Discovery Learning - Session Request for January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               
 
To help us plan our staffing for January 2024, we would like to ask you for what sessions you would 
like for your child.  
 
We cannot guarantee sessions will be as requested however we will do our best to accommodate 
any changes. If we do not have a request for your child, we will assume no changes are to be made 
to their current sessions. 
 
Please complete the form no later than Friday 24 November 2023 - Discovery Learning - Session 
Request for January 2024 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Jo Hall 
Headteacher 
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